
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ਸਰਬੰਸ ਦਾਨੀ ਗੁਰੂ ਗੋਬਬੰਦ ਬਸੰਘ ਜੀ, ਮਾਤਾ ਗੁਜਰ ਕੌਰ ਜੀ ਅਤੇ ਚਾਰ ਸਾਬਿਬਜਾਬਦਆ—ਂਸਾਬਿਬਜਾਦਾ 

ਅਜੀਤ ਬਸੰਘ ਜੀ, ਸਾਬਿਬਜਾਦਾ ਜੁਝਾਰ ਬਸੰਘ ਜੀ, ਸਾਬਿਬਜਾਦਾ ਜੋਰਾਵਰ ਬਸੰਘ ਜੀ, ਅਤੇ ਸਾਬਿਬਜਾਦਾ 

ਫਬਤਿ ਬਸੰਘ ਜੀ—ਨੰੂ ਪ੍ਰਣਾਮ ਕਰਦ ੇਿਾਂ। 

ਸ ਿੱਖ ਅਕੈਡਮੀ ਵਿੱਲੋਂ  ਅ ੀ ੀਂ ਉਨ੍ਹੀਂ ਦੀ ਸ਼ਹੀਦੀ ਨ ੂੰ  ਪ੍ਰਣਹਮ ਕਰਦੇ ਹੋਏ ਧਰਮ ਲਈ ਅਟਿੱਲ ਸਵਸ਼ਵਹ  ਨ ੂੰ  ਸ਼ਰਧਹ ਨਹਲ 

ਯਹਦ ਕਰਦੇ ਹਹੀਂ। ਉਨ੍ਹੀਂ ਦੀ ਸ਼ਹੀਦੀ  ਹਡੀ ਕੌਮ ਲਈ  ਦੀਵੀ ਪ੍ਰੇਰਣਹ  ਰੋਤ ਹ।ੈ 

ਵਾਬਿਗੁਰੂ ਜੀ ਕਾ ਖਾਲਸਾ, ਵਾਬਿਗੁਰੂ ਜੀ ਕੀ ਫਬਤਿ। 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates for december  

dates events 
4 to 6 December Book fair 
18 December Religious Assembly 

Shaheedi Purab Char 
Sahibzaade 

16 to 20 December Spirit week 
19 December   Winter Assembly 
20 December  Carnival (PAC) 
23 December to 3 Jan  Winter break 
6 January  School reopens 

 

 

 

 

 

Spirit week Schedule 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

SIKH ACADEMY respectfully acknowledges the Katzie, 

Semiahmoo,Kwantlen,Musqueam, Squamish, Tsleil- 

Waututhand other Coast Salish Peoples on whose shared and 

unceded traditional territories WE SERVE 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Season’s Greetings from Sikh Academy 

Dear Sikh Academy Families, 

As the winter season unfolds, we extend our warmest wishes to you and your loved ones. This is 

a time to reflect, celebrate, and cherish the moments spent with family and friends. 

May this season bring joy, peace, and togetherness to your homes. We are grateful for your 

continued support and partnership in making Sikh Academy a thriving and nurturing 

community. 

Wishing you happiness and good health throughout the holidays and into the New Year! 

"May Waheguru bless you with warmth, love, and prosperity this season and always." 

Warm regards, 

Sikh Academy 

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa, Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh 

Thank You to PAC and Parent Volunteers 

Dear Parents, 

On behalf of Sikh Academy, we extend our heartfelt gratitude to our PAC and parent 

volunteers for your incredible support during the Akhand Paath Sahib. Your dedication and 

effort in organizing, assisting, and ensuring the smooth flow of this sacred event have been 

truly inspiring. 

To all the parents who volunteered their time and resources, we deeply appreciate your 

commitment to serving the school and fostering a sense of togetherness within our 

community. Your seva is invaluable, and it is through your contributions that events like these 

become such meaningful experiences for everyone. 

Thank you for your unwavering support and for embodying the values of Sikhi. 

Warm regards, 

Sikh Academy 

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa, Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh 



 

 

 

 

 

 Announcement: Sikh Academy Winter Carnival!  

Dear Sikh Academy Families, 

We are excited to announce that the Parent Advisory Council (PAC) will be hosting a Winter 

Carnival for all parents, students, and staff! Join us for an evening of fun and festivities on: 

 Date: December 20, 2024 

 Time: 4:00 PM to 8:00 PM 

 Location: Sikh Academy 

Event Highlights 

 Unlimited Bouncy Castle Time: Included with your admission ticket. 

 Carnival Games: Play with tokens and win exciting prizes. 

 Concession Stand: Enjoy a variety of delicious food, treats, and drinks 

(available for purchase). 

 Santa’s Corner: 

• Meet Santa and make memories! 

• Get professional family photos with Santa. Digital copies will be sent directly to your 

email. 

Mark your calendars and bring your family for an unforgettable evening of fun and community 

spirit! 

Warm regards, 

Sikh Academy PAC 

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa, Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh 



 

 

 

Winter Dressing and Safety Tips 

As winter arrives, staying warm and safe is essential. Here are quick tips to 

keep cozy and protected: 

 

Dressing for Winter 

• Layer Up: Wear layers, including a thermal base, sweater, and 

waterproof jacket. 

• Warm Accessories: Don’t forget a hat, gloves, scarf, and warm socks. 

• Footwear: Choose sturdy, waterproof boots with good grip. 

 

Winter Safety 

• Stay Dry: Avoid wet clothing and change immediately if needed. 

• Be Careful: Walk cautiously on icy surfaces to prevent slips. 

• Limit Outdoor Time: On very cold days, keep outdoor activities short. 

• Hydrate: Drink water to stay hydrated even in winter. 

 

Stay safe, dress warmly, and enjoy the winter season! 

Sikh Academy 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As winter’s calm embraces the air, 

A season of joy and love we share. 

Families unite, hearts glowing bright, 

Spreading warmth on a peaceful night. 

Merry Christmas and blessings anew, 

May joy and kindness surround all of you. 

The New Year brings hope and light, 

With positivity and Chardi Kala in sight. 

At Sikh Academy, together we grow, 

Guided by values, in unity we show. 

Wishing you success, peace, and cheer, 

For a prosperous and fulfilling new year. 

 

 



 

 

Glimpse of November 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


